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Mail in voting is safe, secure, convenient and most importantly leads to greater voter 

turnout. Oregon has proven that this is an effective method of voting and has been on 

the forefront of. Those who oppose are afraid of the fact that this leads to greater 

numbers of people voting. Vote by mail is trackable and therefore much safer than 

using machines which may be prone to hackers interfering with our elections. Please 

don’t change this!  


